
 

 

            20 September 2023  

 

 

Phonics Workshop 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

There will be a Phonics Workshop on Thursday 28  September  at 2.00 pm – 3.00 pm for all Year 1 parents in 

the School Hall. 

Please enter via the school office.  The workshop will finish at approximately 3.00 pm. 

We will be discussing ways to support your child at home and be sharing information about the Phonics 

Screening Test which takes place at the end of the school year. 

Please try to attend as this is an important workshop and will aid the progress of your child’s reading.  We hope 

that you are able to join us. 

 

Mrs K Pirie & Mrs S Adcock 

Year 1 Class Teachers 

           

  

Reply Slip – Phonics Workshop – Thursday 28 September 2023 at 2.00 pm 

 

I will   /   will not     be able to attend the Phonics Workshop on Thursday 28 September at 2.00 pm. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………. 

 

Child’s name …………………………………………………  Date ……………………………..  

 

 


